
Follow-up on Your Reported Security 

Violation 

Dear [User's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to follow up on the recent security 

violation reported on your social media account. 

We take the security of our users very seriously and want to assure you that we are actively 

investigating the issue. In the meantime, we recommend taking the following steps to enhance 

the security of your account: 

• Change your password to a strong, unique one. 

• Enable two-factor authentication. 

• Review your account activity for any unauthorized actions. 

If you notice any suspicious activity or have further concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out 

to our support team. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. We appreciate your cooperation in keeping our 

community safe. 

Sincerely, 

The [Social Media Platform] Team 


